Madison City Council
Minutes
January 21, 2025

The City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Hamm at 6:00 p.m.
All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance.

Follow by request for roll call. Present were Alderperson Crawford, Crochrell, Browley, Morris
and Miller Absent: Dixon, Garrett and Johnson

It was moved by Alderperson Miller, seconded by Alderperson Morris, to approve the minutes of
the regular Committee meeting held on January 8, 2025 Voice vote as follows: Five (5) ayes; no
nays Absent: Dixon, Garrett and Johnson Motion Carried

It was moved by Alderperson Morris, seconded by Alderperson Browley, to approve the
presentation of the Comptroller’s Report as submitted and that bills be allowed as drawn on the
treasury and presented to the Council, unless there are any questions of the Summary of
Expenses for the period of January 6, 2025, through January 21, 2025, in the amount of
$237,727.07. The Comptroller’s Report was accepted as presented to be placed on file. Roll call
as follows: Crawford, Crochrell, Browley, Morris and Miller Absent: Dixon, Garrett and Johnson
Motion carried

Department Officers:

The Director of Public Works advised they did Demo on Greenwood. Alderperson Morris Thank
the Director of Public Works for all the hard work the department did during the snowstorm.

It was moved by Alderperson Crochrell seconded by Alderperson Morris to accept the reports of
Department Officers Voice vote as follows: Voice vote as follows: Five (5) ayes; no nays
Absent: Dixon, Garrett and Johnson Motion Carried

It was moved by Alderperson Morris seconded by Alderperson Browley to approve the City
Engineering Agreement for Miscellaneous Engineering Services through 2026 Voice vote as
follows: Voice vote as follows: Five (5) ayes; no nays Absent: Dixon, Garrett and Johnson
Motion Carried

Alderperson Miller spoke about the street department during the snowstorm. Miller felt some
people that needed help did not get help. Director of Public Works advises that his crew and
himself tried to help as many people as they could help. He believes 95% of the citizens were
satisfied with the work they did. Alderperson Crawford and Crochrell stated the Street
Department did an Excellent Job during the storm.



There being no further business before the council meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. by
Alderperson Garrett seconded by Alderperson Morris Voice vote as follows: Five (5) ayes; no
nays Absent: Dixon, Garrett and Johnson Motion Carried

The next Council meeting will be held on February 3, 2025.
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